
From:   Brian Kavalar   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 14, 2007

Subject:   FCC File No. 0271-EX-ST-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari, this is in response to the following email comments from your office for FCC File No.
0271-EX-ST-2007:

Mr. Kavalar,  Please submit interference analysis to support the fact that your requested frequency band
(6000-7000 MHz) at ERP 25.6 kW does not cause harmful interferences to the Fixed Microwave and
Auxiliary Broadcast licensees within 10 Kilometers of the requested location (NL39-47-40, WL86-02-06).

Our Response:  We at Raytheon do not have information regarding any Broadcast licensees at 6-7 GHz
within 10 kilometers of our location.  If you could provide such information we could work the analysis -
unless you have such analysis tools at your disposal.   

Please advise.

Brian Kavalar
Raytheon Technical Services Company
Indianapolis, Indiana
317.306.7793
brian_r_kavalar@raytheon.com


